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Sir Peter Luff
On 7 August, the only ship to survive from the 1915 Gallipoli campaign, HMS M.33, will open to the
public for the first time following a major National Lottery funded restoration.

In his guest Department of Culture, Media and Sport (DCMS) blog, the Heritage Lottery Fund’s
Chair Sir Peter Luff  talks about his personal connection to the ship and why it’s so important that
she, her crew and the Battle is remembered 100 years on. 

Read the entire post on the DCMS blog.

Efallai y bydd gennych chi ddiddordeb hefyd mewn ...

Conservation project restores HMS M.33, the Royal Navy’s only Gallipoli
survivor
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http://dcmsblog.uk/2015/08/hms-m-33-an-incredible-story-of-survival-from-gallipoli/
https://www.heritagefund.org.uk/cy/news/conservation-project-restores-hms-m33-royal-navys-only-gallipoli-survivor
https://www.heritagefund.org.uk/cy/news/ps115m-lottery-grant-transform-last-surviving-battle-jutland-ship


HMS Caroline

£11.5m Lottery grant to transform last surviving Battle of Jutland ship
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